
FAMILY LAW PRACTICE CONTINUES TO GROW

By  July 22, 2016

The firm of Bovis, Kyle, Burch & Medlin is pleased to announce that Alan Meincke, formerly of the
Meincke Law Group, will be joining the firm as an associate attorney in its family law and litigation
practice on August 1.  He will have offices in both our Atlanta and Forsyth County offices and can be
reached at our main office number.  We look forward to Alan’s joining us and continuing his active
practice in Forsyth County as well as elsewhere in the metropolitan Atlanta and north Georgia areas.  He
will be specializing in high asset divorce and custody litigation.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

